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UCD REGISTRY 
CLÁRLANN UCD 

Important Update for SUSI Students 
 

Dear Student, 
 
We believe that you may be eligible for a SUSI Grant. 
 
So we can process your grant application, please make sure to do the following: 

• Log into SISWeb and confirm your registration 
• Go to My Registration and click on Fees (under Personal Information) to initiate your Free Fees 

assessment (if applicable) 
• Enter your SUSI Number in My Profile (under Personal Information) 

Your SUSI Number begins with "W" followed by 12 digits, e.g. "W222312345678". 
 
If you have any queries, please contact us using the Student Desk Connector. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Caroline Barrett 
 
Systems & Data Services | Córais agus Seirbhísí Sonraí 
Fees & Data Management | Táillí & Bainistíocht Sonraí 
UCD Registry | Clárlann UCD 

 

 

Get in Touch 
 

 

UCD Student Desk 

 

Tierney Building 

    

This is an automated message. Please do not respond to this email. Click on the links above to contact us. 
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https://www.ucd.ie/students/studentdesk/contact/
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=ucd+tierney+building&hl=en&ll=53.306801,-6.22118&spn=0.002984,0.008256&sll=53.307262,-6.219077&sspn=0.011937,0.033023&oq=ucd+tierney&t=m&hnear=UCD+Registry,+Tierney+Bldg+(Administration+Building),+Dublin+4,+County+Dublin,+Ireland&z=18&iwloc=A


 


